
SALEM WATER DEPARTMENT
53 STANTON HILL ROAD, PoBox 575 SALEM, NY 12865 

Phone and Fax 854-9712 --- Email salemwaterdept@gmail.com 
December 11th Wednesday 7pm

• With the couple snow storms that we have got already this season - I would 
like to thank everyone that cleans out around any fire hydrants. This helps us 
out and also would be a great help if they are needed before the water dept 
has a chance to clean them. Thank You!
• There are 315 meters in service.
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• Did a couple mark outs for Dig Safe.
• Todd fixed the roof and it seems to be working.
• All fire hydrants have been pumped out for winter. If a hydrant gets used 
please let the Water Department know so we can re-pump out. At that time I 
checked the hydrant oil and made sure all caps opened with no problems. All 
hydrants looked good.
• All Fire Hydrants are in service. 
• We did our 4th quarter Iron & Manganese sampling in the 1st week of 
December. 
•We got the water barn roof leaks fixed. Seem to be working.
• Eye wash and Fire Extinguishers checks have been done. We had our 
yearly Fire Extinguisher inspection done. All looked good. 
• We did our monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. MET the 
bacteriological requirements for a public water supply as set forth in subpart 
5-1.5 of the State Sanitary Code under Public Heath Law 225.  
• I have been working on up dating some curb stop maps. I have relocated 
almost all of them. There is less than 10 that I can’t find and some of them I 
don’t think thee is one for.
• I went to a FREE water school 12/10. this was a good class on line location 
and leak detection. 
•Diomond Mapping - As of yesterday we are one the plans for the FREE 
mapping for 2021 but there is one town that is having issues and if they cant 
get it together we might be able to get there spot and have the mapping done 
2020 instead. Looks like it will happen just question is 2020 or 2021. 

Thank You,

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator




